
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YMCA of 
Northeastern 
Ontario 

ymcanortheasternontario.ca 

 

December 15, 2017 

 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian,  

The YMCA of Northeastern Ontario – North Bay Branch, in keeping with our Mission, 
Vision and Core Values, believes in the development of healthy and confident children. 
Our programs and services are unique because of our commitment to supporting children 
and their families to ensure we provide the best possible care. 

As a charity and non-profit association, we do our very best to try and keep our child care 
rates as low as possible. However, there are several factors that are contributing to this 
year’s fee increases, including, the costs of living across the province and higher 
operational expenses. We will be moving forward with a child care fee increase in two-
stages, therefore, please see the fees and timelines listed below. 

 
On behalf of the YMCA of Northeastern Ontario, I’d like to thank you for your ongoing 
support and understanding; we look forward to another great year.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your Centre Supervisor, 
or the Children’s Services Manager.  
 
Thank you for choosing YMCA Children’s Services. 

Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Michel St-Louis 
YMCA, Vice President of Finance 
 
C.c.:  YMCA Child Care Supervisors 
 Lisa Sharpe Morin and Sherry Ricci, Managers of Children’s Services 
 Mel Long, YMCA Finance Supervisor, Children’s Services 

Jacqueline Grube, YMCA, VP of Children’s Services 
 Lynn Démoré-Pitre, Children’s Services Manager, DNSSAB 

Cec Barks, Children’s Services Manager, PSDSSAB 

Program  Current Rate March 1, 2018  
Increase 

September 1, 
2018 Increase 

After School Care $ 10.00 $ 11.00 $ 12.00 

 
North Bay YMCA 
 
186 Chippewa St. West 
North Bay, Ontario 
P1B 6G2 
 
Phone: 705-497-9622 
Fax: 705-497-9249 
 
www.ymcanorthbay.com 
 
 

Sudbury YMCA 
 
140 Durham Street 
Sudbury, Ontario 
P3E 3M7 
 
Phone: 705-674-8315 
Fax: 705-675-8777 
 
www.sudbury.ymca.ca 


